
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday Service special guest speaker Alicia Kuhlmann 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
July 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We will be resuming service this Sunday, and we have a special guest speaker as well. Alicia Kuhlmann 

is nearing the end of her 3-week pastoral internship and will be giving the message. She is currently the 

Youth Pastor at the Utah Family Church and CARP chapter president at Westminster College where she 

is a nursing student. She will be giving a message on "Realizing Gratitude." We hope you can make it. 

 

 
 

Two weeks ago, Pastor Adonia spoke about "Winning Our Spiritual Battles." Most of our challenges in 

life begin within ourselves, and we must overcome them first. She shared about the importance of 

overcoming ourselves, our doubts, and fears and the value of putting on the "Full armor of God" and you 

can watch the recording of that below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Winning Our Spiritual Battles 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

The Akamine family has been spending the last two months in our community, and this will be their last 

Sunday here. They've made this very heart-warming video of their time here, really appreciating our 

community. Please take a look. 



 

 

 

 
 

Thank you video from the Akamine Family of their time in our community. 

 

Dr. Hentrich's next presentation will be tomorrow. He will be giving a presentation titled, "Prayer That 

Works." He will be presenting right after service. 

 

 
 

Family Camp is coming up soon, and we want to give everyone plenty of warning that we will not be 

having Sunday Service on August 7. 

 

 
 

The next couple's date night is scheduled for Saturday, August 20th from 4:30 to 8:30pm. Please RSVP 

no later than August 17th. You can register at this link. 

 

 
 

We are still in need of volunteers for our 5-8 Sunday School class. If you are able to volunteer once or 

twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. The curriculum is very simple Bible based 

videos and activities. Please talk to the pastors if you are interested. 



 

 

 
 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 


